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Road Construction Update 
For Immediate Release: April 15, 2013 

 

Bridge 56-2.99 in Harrison Township is open after Deck 
Replacement 

 

 

The Logan County Engineer’s Office announces that BR 56-2.99 has opened 
following a complete deck replacement on the structure.  The bridge is located 
on Township Road 56 in Harrison Township between Township Road 219 and 
County Road 57. 
 
There will be daytime closures over the next few weeks as crews complete 
finish grading and seeding at the bridge site. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience that may occur. 
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